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	Text3: 8 October 2015
	Text1: Audio and Acoustic Signal Processing Workshop 2015
	Text2: Ben-Gurion University of the Negev, Israel
	Text4: 65 in total, 20 students
	Text5: Israeli Acoustical Association (IAA)
	Text6: http://www.ee.bgu.ac.il/~iaaa2015
	Text7: http://www.ee.bgu.ac.il/~iaaa2015/ourwork.html (program)
	Text8: Boaz Rafaely
Jonathan Sheaffer
Yoav Biderman
	Text9: The symposium included one keynote lecture, three invite lectures, and a poster and demo session with eight posters and two demos. These presented the state of the art in audio and acoustic signal processing research and technology. The symposium was a great opportunity for professionals from academia and the hi-tech industry in Israel to meet, learn about to the state-of-the-art from distinguished lectures, and discuss specific projects with students presenting posters. As there is no regular conference on this topic in Israel, this symposium was a unique opportunity to this group of professional to meet and discuss audio and acoustic signal processing.
	Text10: The support of 600 Euros was used in part to support the travel expenses of the distinguished lecturer, and in part to cover the meeting costs for the group of students. Additional costs were covered by Ben-Gurion University of the Negev, and so registration was eventually free for all participants.


